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Your honourable parliamentarians. The taxi is will be out of business  by the end of the year the way the bill is
 drafted. Taxi and über drive they're working the same hours to make a living. They should have to pay same
 regos and insurance and they can compute. Could you please just fair go.

Bereket Berhe Nwatu.
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